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This supplemental information is provided by Greater Washington Educational Telecommunications 
Association, Inc. (“WETA”), licensee of WETA-TV, Washington, DC, for a report filed on FCC Form 
2100, Schedule 387, covering the second calendar quarter of 2018. The information herein covers 
progress activities not specifically requested on the form. WETA feels it is prudent to report these 
activities to the Commission. 
 
One of the main objectives for the last quarter has been to finalize the antenna and transmission line 
requirements for WETA's auxiliary site located in Arlington, VA. this site will be key to WETA's 
transition to its repack channel. This site will become the interim transmission facility for WETA on its 
pre-repack channel (27) and, possibly, interim operation on its post repack channel (31). 
 
Tower studies have begun for this interim facility to ensure the tower is capable of supporting the 
interim antenna and line. The order for the antenna and line has been finalized and is expected to be 
placed by mid July, 2018. 
  
Additionally, the contract has been executed for the architectural firm that has been selected to oversee 
the building modifications required for both the main and interim transmission facility. The transmitter 
quotes have been obtained for both the main and interim facilities and should be placed within the next 
30 to 45 days. In checking with the transmitter vendor, the delivery will be well within the time to meet 
installation and transition deadlines.   
 
In summary, progress continues to be made with a focus on getting the interim antenna and line installed 
in the fall of 2018. Responses from vendors on delivery time continue to indicate that WETA is still on 
track to meet its construction deadline.  


